Joy Norris

From:

Joy Norris

Sent:

02 September 2014 11:28

To:

Subject:

Freedom of Information 3

Dear •

I am writing with regard to your Freedom of Information request which was "Could you please provide me with a link on the town council's website where I can find details of Freedom of Information requests, what they involved, the relevant dates and the replies given."

I have sent you several emails explaining that we were putting this information on our website and letting you know that the work was progressing. I believe that we have now completed uploading all the FOI and Environmental requests that we have received since April 2012 together with the responses and supporting documents. The link to the relevant website page is http://www.ilminster.gov.uk/about-ilminster/policies/freedom-of-information-requests/

The website now provides the information that you originally requested so I shall now show your request as having been dealt with. If you think there is any information missing please do not hesitate to contact me.

This council does not have a complaints procedure regarding FOI so if you wish to make a complaint you should contact The Information Commissioner, using their website http://ico.org.uk/concerns or their helpline 0303 123 1113.

Yours sincerely Joy Norris

Joy Norris Town Clerk Ilminster Town Council Tel: 01460 52149

Ilminster Town Council, Council Offices, North Street, Ilminster, Somerset TA19 0DG



This communication is intended solely for the named recipients only. It may contain privileged and confidential information and if you are not the intended recipient, you must not copy, distribute or take any action in reliance on it. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender as soon as possible by return and delete the message.

Individuals are advised that by replying to, or sending an email message to Ilminster Town Council, you accept that you have no explicit or implicit expectation of privacy. The information contained in this email may also be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Unless the nformation is legally exempt from disclosure, the confidentiality of the information in this email and your reply cannot be guaranteed.